
From: Wayne Feiden <wfeiden@northamptonma.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 12:58 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: ICC code updates 
 

I am writing to urge you NOT to make changes to the current 
consensus voting process for ICC updates. The current process 
works, is democratic, and brings in the voices of stakeholders at 
the table.  Any change in the process not only undercuts this 
process but it threatens the integrity of the ICC process and the 
code itself. 

 
Wayne Feiden, FAICP, Director Planning & Sustainability 
City of Northampton 
210 Main St, City Hall, Northampton, MA  01060 
(413) 587-1265 
www.NorthamptonMA.gov/PLAN   
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